

CM 2011.hu

Dear Colleague,

As the chairman of Committee on European Affairs I have the honour to invite you to the Meeting of COSAC Chairpersons, which will take place in Budapest on 10 and 11 February 2011 in the parliamentary framework related to the Hungarian Presidency of the Council of the European Union.

This will be the first meeting of the parliamentary presidency and we intend to host it the Upper Hall of the Hungarian Parliament on 11 February, with a preceding dinner at the House of Royal Wines that will give an opportunity to get more familiar with the spirit of the Hungarians as well.

Please find attached the draft programme of the meeting, which includes a presentation of the Hungarian Presidency priorities by Mr. János Martonyi, Minister of Foreign Affairs and discussions with Mr. Maroš Šefčovič, Vice President of the European Commission on the Annual Work Programme of the European Commission to 2011 and the actualities of the relation between the European Commission and the national parliaments.

The registration to the meeting can be made online via the website: http://www.parliament-eu2011.eu with the username: cosac-chairs and password: budapestmeeting.

I am looking forward to welcoming you to Budapest.

Yours sincerely,

Richárd Hörcsik

Chairman